
 

 

WQ.42/2023 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER   

BY DEPUTY S.Y. MÉZEC OF ST. HELIER SOUTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 6th FEBRUARY 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 13th FEBRUARY 2023 

 

 

Question 

 

“Further to her statement on 6th February 2023 regarding the Financial Services portfolio, in which she 

referred to a letter received from the Minister for External Relations and Financial Services, will the Chief 

Minister publish this letter in full and, if not, why not?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

My exchange of correspondence with Deputy Ozouf was sent to all States Members and the media on 6th 

February 2023.  

 

 

 

 


